August 1, 2025
6 Boon Boulevard
Neillsville, Wl 54456

NEVER FORGOTTEN HONOR FLIGHT
ATTENTION: Jim Campbell

225780 Rib Mountain Dr. #234
Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Mr. Campbell:

The Neillsville American Legion Facility is proud to present this check
of $1000 to be used for the Never Forgotten Honor Flight. These funds
were raised by many volunteers who work the food events at the
facility.

Several veterans from this area have been privileged to have been
able to take this trip and stated it was very interesting and rewarding.
A few of our American Legion Post 73 members will be experiencing
this trip in October.

Thank you for all you do to make these Honor Flights possible.

&

Sincerely yours,
Vicvie bl

Vickie Dux
Neillsville American Legion Facility Manager



